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F. No. 1(3)-Reg-9/UOS/2022/15032            Dated: January 24, 2022 

NOTIFICATION 

Owing to a high number of students, faculty and staff, who have tested positive for COVID-19, it 
is notified for the information of all concerned that the University will remain closed for students 
with effect from January 25, 2022 to February 04, 2022. All scheduled Exams are hereby 
postponed till further orders. Moreover, all students should vacate their hostel immediately.  

However, faculty and staff will attend their respective place of duty during this period as usual. 
The faculty and staff must strictly observe the precautionary measures and SOPs regarding 
COVID-19 at University notified by the Government of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa from time to time.  

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority. 

           Deputy Registrar 
              (Academics and Affiliation) 
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